
St Paul's class, Autumn 1 Curriculum Newsletter  
This term Year 2 children will be learning about and exploring the following areas: 

Writing 

We will be using Talk for Writing. We will focus on 

enabling children to imitate orally the language they 

need for the story book, before reading and analys-

ing it, and then writing their own version. The book 

is to be a surprise for the children. We will be: 

Making predictions, 

Use descriptive writing 

Describing a character 

Reading 

For our BIG READ this term we will be looking at 

Goldilocks and the Three Bears. 

We will be developing skills of prediction, inference, 

making connections. 

Music 

Year 2 will have music lessons with Ken every Mon-
day 

Maths  

This term we will be learning to:  

 Represent numbers to 100. 

 Read and write numbers in numerals and words. 

 Use a place value chart. 

 Compare numbers. 

 Use the part-whole model with tens and ones. 

 Order objects and numbers. 

 Count in 2’s, 3’s, 5’s and 10’s. 

 Use number bonds. 

RE  

This term we will be learning about Hinduism. 

History 

This term, children will learn about 

Walter Tull. We will look at the signifi-

cant events of his life and how they 

relate to sports, war and adversity. 

Homework 

Homework will be sent home weekly on Fridays and will in-

clude two reading books, writing task, some spellings and 

math's to be handed in on Wednesday. Please encourage a 

minimum of 15 minutes reading a day and please ensure the 

spelling is practiced weekly. 

Science 

Our topic this term is Animals and their habitats. We will Ex-

plore and compare the differences between things that are liv-

ing, dead. We will identify that most living things live in habi-

tats to which they are suited and describe how different habi-

tats provide for the basic needs of different kinds of animals 

and plants, and how they depend on each other .Describe how 

Spanish 

Spanish will be taught by Raquel on Tuesdays. 

PE 

This term we will be learning ball games and skills. 

Please make sure to wear sensible legwear—tracksuit or leg-

gings. Please also ensure children wear sensible shoes to 

school in order to be able to participate in the daily mile.  

ICT 

This term, we will be learning about E-safety. 

PSHE 

We will be working on relationships. We will focus on friend-

ships, personal boundaries, safe responses, and the impacts of 

behavior. 


